
For the first time in over a 
year, we are scheduled to 
host a full walk this weekend 
as Women’s Walk #214 kicks 
off. There are several ways to 
be involved in the blessing 
this weekend will be to the 
pilgrims, the team, and to the 
community at large. 

Agape 

If you have signed up for 
agape, or even if you didn’t 
and still want to give a gift, 
the drop-off locations are 
online and the bins are out to 
collect the goodies!  Please 
drop off your gifts asap so 
that the ladies will know 
what they have and if there 
are any needs before they 
head out on Thursday. 

Send-Off Lunch 

Our send-off lunch will be 
on Thursday beginning at 
11am at Crestview Café lo-
cated inside Crestview Bap-
tist Church.  We will use this 

time to pray for the team 
before they head out to the 
camp. 

Sponsor’s Hour 

Join us Thursday evening 
around 7:15pm for Sponsor’s 
Hour as we come together to 
pray for the pilgrims by name 
as they begin their journey.  

Candlelight Service 

On Saturday at 8pm, we will 
host the Candlelight Service. 
As you know, this is one of 
the most special times for the 
pilgrims and team during the 
walk, but it is also a great 
time of worship and fellow-
ship for the entire communi-
ty. Come join us and let’s 
pack the chapel this evening! 

Closing Service 

We will gather at 3:30pm on 
Sunday to welcome the pil-
grims into the chapel with 
song for the Closing Service 
of Walk #214. God will 

move this weekend, come 
this evening so we can all 
hear just how He’s been 
working! 

Babe Chick Meeting 

The Babe Chick Meeting will 
begin next Tuesday, March 
25th in the Choir Room at 
Wilshire Park Baptist 
Church.  

Community Gathering 

And finally we will formally 
welcome the Babe Chicks to 
our family as a community 
during the Community Gath-
ering which will begin at 
7:00pm in the Sanctuary of 
Wilshire Park Baptist 
Church. 

Please join us for these 
events this coming weekend. 
This will be a great time of 
fellowship, worship, and 
renewal, not just for the team 
and pilgrims, but for all of us 
in the community! 
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Final Word from Men’s Walk #213 

Community, 

What can I say, Walk 213 
was the best walk ev-
er....Starting Thursday 
when we got there I did 
not look at the time or a 
schedule until it was all 
over on Sunday, this was 
very hard for me being the 
anal person that I am but I 
am so glad I just gave it to 
God and my ALDs and let 
them do their thing. I know 

that everything went ex-
actly how God planned it. 
Yes I think we had a few 
challenges along the way 
but nothing God had not 
prepared us to get 
through. I would like to 
thank the community for 
all of your support and 
prayers throughout the 
weekend. 
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In the spirit of Jimmy Fallon's 

Friday night ritual.....let me say 

(with music playing) "Thank 

you, Hi-Sky Community, for 
being quick to respond by fill-

ing Women's Walk #214 with 

36 pilgrims and over two 

weeks before the deadline!  

There's no sarcastic twist with 

this thank you note, however; 

simply sincere appreciation. 

However, we currently find 

ourselves, once again, in a very 

tight situation with our April 

Men's Walk #215 and huge 

opportunity to see God move.  

We are currently two weeks 

away from the registration 

deadline with only 2 pilgrims 

signed-up.  There will only be 

1 week after our March 

25th community meeting to get 

your applications submitted, so 

please spread the word and ask 

that friend, brother, husband, 
co-worker, uncle, son, or fa-

ther... 

"Have you heard about 

the Walk to Emmaus? 

No?? Then let me in-

troduce you to one of 

the most amazing op-

portunities you'll ever 

have!" 
 

Be the hands and feet of Christ, 

and give the gift of Emmaus 

through sponsorship.  Remem-

ber, sponsorship doesn’t re-

quire you to pay the walk fee 

for your pilgrim.  The walk fee 

is the pilgrim's responsibility.  

If you are able and choose to 

supplement or supply that for 

your pilgrim, that's between 

you and him/her.  Please don't 
let that myth stand in the way 

of you being the doorway to an 

Emmaus weekend and Fourth-

day experience for someone 

you know. 

De Colores, 

Marta 

Regarding Men’s Walk #215 

poured out his heart about the 

Community saying “Yes.”  

That night we had six men step 

up to fill the remaining spots.  
GOD is GOOD!  Our Music 

Team has ushered in the Holy 

Spirit lead by Clay Mize with 

Kelly and Seth Streun in our 

praise and worship.  Dean 

Cook’s words at our Team 

communion have been spot on.  

Hoping the women have less 

trouble with spiritual warfare, I 

have been in prayer for Wom-

en’s Walk #214 with Pat Aw-
brey; for GOD to fill her walk 

with pilgrims and for her to see 

what GOD can do through this 

community.  Now we; yes you 

and I need to be in prayer for 

the pilgrims that GOD has in 

store for Men’s Walk #215.  

We still have one more Team 

meeting on March 22nd so 

would you please join me in 

praying for this meeting, and 

possibly even help with the 

pilgrims that GOD has put on 

your heart.  The privilege of 
being Lay Director has hum-

bled my spirit, and I now 

KNOW, more than ever, that 

GOD has big plans for the men 

of this walk.  Please join me in 

allowing GOD to use us 

to usher in those plans. 

De Colores! 

Butch Uselton 

I know that GOD has big plans 

for the men of Walk #215.  Do 

you know how I know?  Be-

cause God has become obvi-
ously involved!  As we get 

closer and closer to the walk 

(April 10th – 13th), God reveals 

His control by allowing the 

unexpected to simply fall into 

place.  The business of getting 

a walk together hasn’t slowed 

down any, but I know now 

more than ever that GOD has 

everything under control.  The 

Men of the Team have given 
some extraordinary talks and 

you can feel the Holy Spirit in 

each one.  We had three of our 

pre-walk meetings, and things 

seemed against us each time we 

met.  It’s as if the enemy had 

picked a fight specifically with 

this walk, and was out to stop 

Walk 215.  Then, at the Com-

munity Meeting, Roy Sanders 

From the Community Lay Director 

"Have you heard 

about the Walk 

to Emmaus? 

No?? Then let 

me introduce 

you to one of the 

most amazing 

opportunities 

you'll ever 

have!" 
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Are you a "foodie"?  

 

 

 

 

Is cooking your thing? 

 

Are you in Wal-Mart at least 4 

times a week? 

 

Are social gatherings your cup 

of tea? 

 

Then please consider serving 

our community by bringing 

items for our monthly fellow-

ship following our gatherings.   

Phillip Vandiver is our gather-

ings coordinator, and he can be 

reached at 432-254-8520.  

Please let him know how you, 

your reunion group, or Em-

maus friends can help bring 

ready to eat food and 

drinks.  We need your help 

now, so don't delay! 

Scholarships 

$50.00.  

If additional assistance is need-
ed, we ask that the sponsor may 
contact the Community Lay 
Director, Board Representative 
of weekend, or Registrar before 
submitting the app so that assis-
tance can be coordinated for 
you and your pilgrim. 

No one will ever be prevented 
from attending a Walk to Em-
maus sponsored by the Hi-Sky 
Emmaus Community for finan-
cial reasons. However,  you 
and/or your sponsor are asked 
to pay at least $150.00 of the 
Walk fee. Scholarships from the 
Hi-Sky Emmaus Community 
Board are available for up to 

Snacks Needed!!!!! 
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RESERVED 
 

Marta Hansard 

tel:432-254-8520

